
New Chronic Condition Management 
Framework commences July 1, 2025

To simplify, streamline, and modernise the arrangements 
for health care professionals and patients.

• MBS items for reviewing GPMPS and TCAs will 
cease on 1 July 2025

• Replaced with a single GP chronic condition 
management plan (GPCCMP).

• Framework ensures the patients preferred 
doctors completes their GPCCMP.

• For patients with one or more chronic medical 
conditions (present for at least 6 months or are 
terminal).

• There is no list of eligible conditions to access 
GPCCMP. It is up to the GP clinical judgment.

• Patients registered through MyMedicare will be 
required to access the GPCCMP items through 
the practice where they are registered. 

• Patients should be transitioned to the new 
arrangements through the preparation of a 
GPCCMP 

• GPs will refer patients with a GPCCMP to allied 
health services directly. 

• Contact your GCPHN Engagement Officer to 
discuss how to get prepared.


